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RulemakingComments Resource

From: Easter, Sandra Geiger [sgeaster@tva.gov]
Sent: Monday, May 27, 2013 1:19 PM
To: RulemakingComments Resource
Subject: Docket ID NRC-2013-0024

To the NRC and the Public, 
 
The proposed rule under Docket ID NRC-2013-0024 is of great concern to me.  I am a Nuclear Maintenance worker and 
the proposed petition/rule would create an environment of intimidation if passed.  Nuclear employees have a great 
responsibility in ensuring safety.  The proposed rule would eradicate the No Fear policy and quiet voices who would speak 
out for public safety.  If every worker knows that their access can be denied and that they can be fired for raising a 
concern and that there is no third party review, they will keep quiet when there is a dangerous situation.  This goes 
against everything the NRC is supposed to be doing to ensure public safety in relation to Nuclear Energy.   
 
Very Concerned Nuclear Worker 
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